
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) 

GOAL FOR THE 

Lynchburg Regional Airport, Lynchburg VA 

July 1, 2021 

 
 

The City of Lynchburg hereby gives notice and announces a proposed triennial overall 

goal for its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for federal fiscal years 

(FFY) 2022-2024.  The proposed DBE goal is 8.44% for all Airport Improvement Program 

(AIP)-funded projects at Lynchburg Regional Airport from October 1, 2021 to September 

30, 2024.  The methodology used in developing the goal is available for inspection 

during normal business hours at the administrative office of the Assistant Airport 

Director, Finance & Administration, Lynchburg Regional Airport, 350 Terminal 

Drive, Suite 100, Lynchburg VA 24502.  The City will receive and consider public 

comments on the proposed goal until August 30, 2021.  Comments may be submitted 

to the City at the above address, or at catherine.vance@lynchburgva.gov. 

 

For additional information and questions, please contact Catherine Vance at 434-455-

6090 during normal business hours. 


